
 
 

NOTES TO DRILLHOLE DATABASE        October 2024 

 

The most recent Mineral Resource Estimate (“MRE”) for the Copper Creek project formed the 

basis for the Preliminary Economic Assessment (“PEA”) and has an effective date of February 9, 

2023. The MRE was prepared for Faraday Copper Corp. by SRK Consulting Inc. (“SRK”), and 

includes all drill results up to October 27, 2022.  

 

The drill hole database, available on the Faraday Copper website, includes the database used by 

SRK to generate the MRE. Additionally, it includes the results for drill holes completed during 

Faraday’s Phase II and Phase III Drill Programs as released in news releases up to and including 

October 17, 2024. This database contains historical drill holes and data dating back to 1956. 

 

Approximately 10% of the historical database of drill holes completed prior to Redhawk Resources 

Inc. has been verified against original laboratory certificates and paper records in December 2021. 

No material errors were identified. Where possible, Faraday Copper has used all available original 

ALS assay certificates from previous operators to rebuild the assay table. The coordinate system 

in the collar table is WGS 84 UTM Zone 12N.  

 

Cells left blank in the assay Excel spreadsheet for elements Cu, Mo, Ag and Au indicate that no 

analysis was performed. Where results were below the detection limit (“DL”) of the assay method, 

Faraday Copper has assigned a value of -DL. 


